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Message:

Hello committee members, my name is
Brandon Schneider, I live in c¢d 18
and I am against redrawing these
district maps. I will say, I am not
political, I don't know much about
politics, but what I do know a lot
about is maps. I work with 9-1-1
call data for routing emergency
calls to ensure the data is accurate
and precise to ensure emergency
calls get from the caller,to the

call center where they can
accurately locate where the call is
coming from and what services
respond to that area. When an
emergency responding agency goes
through an annexation process,it is
not done because the County Judge
tells the chief “we need more money"
or "we need to increase our call
volume” it's because the accurate
and current data dictates it. I am
currently in the middle of
processing an annexation between a
municipality and a County, we have
held meetings with all agencies
involved, more than three times,
presented updated/accurate data for
responders, and have exchanged
updates back and forth that at the
end of the day,all parties involved
have agreed upon. This is the
process for saving lives, it's long
and must be incredibly accurate.



Trying to redraw maps with outdated
data is absolutely foolish to even
consider, it's laughable to even

hear that it's being considered or
brought up. If you do not have
accurate and updated information,
you cannot even begin to create new
maps. If you want to create new
maps, collect updated data, and do

it on a legitimate process and need.
If you are for creating new maps
with outdated data, let's talk

later, I got a beach front property

in Amarillo to sell you.





